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May 03, 2020                                              3rd Sunday after Easter 

Clergy & Staff 
Msgr. R. Michael Schmitz STD, JCD,  
Vicar General & Delegate for the United States  
 
Reverend Canon Matthew Talarico,  
Provincial Superior  
 
Reverend Canon Andrew Todd, 
Pastor, Rector  
 
Mr. Heitor Caballero, 
Director of  Sacred Music/Organist 

Mass Times 
Sundays:         8:30am       Low Mass 
                 10:15am    High Mass 
 
Monday-Saturday:        7:45am Low Mass 

Confessions  
30 minutes before Daily Mass and on Sundays 
before both Masses  
First Fridays: 5:15-5:45pm 

Devotions 
First Friday: An additional Mass at 
6:00pm preceded by Adoration of  the 
Blessed Sacrament beginning at 5:00pm 
 
First Saturday: After Holy Mass, Exposi-
tion of  the Blessed Sacrament, Holy Ro-
sary, 15 minutes of  meditation concluding 
with Benediction  
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May 03, 2020                                              3rd Sunday after Easter 

Liturgical Calendar 
May 3-10 

Announcements 

Sunday, May 3rd 
 

Cebrelli Family requested by Marian Adam 

 

 

Pro Populo  

 

Monday, May 4th 
 

FSSP priests at Church of All Saints, requested by 

Roderick Hamar & Lillian Gustilo 

 

Tuesday, May 5th 
 

+Rev. Anthony Burakowski requested by Gregory Mikulka 

 

Wednesday, May 6th 
 

Mr. Jorge Francisco Caballero & Mrs. Margaret Cabal-

lero requested by Caballero family 

 

Thursday, May 7th 
 

Cynthia & Gregory Bombeck requested by Mom 

 

Friday, May 8th 
 

Roderick Hamar & Lillian Gustilo requested by Roderick 

Hamar & Lillian Gustilo 

 

Saturday, May 9th 
 

+Janet Murphy requested by Susan Dowd 

 

Sunday, May 10th 
 

+Adeline Reyen requested by Edward Reyen 

 

 

Pro Populo  

Dear Parishioners, 

 

As we enter now into the month of May, we hope 

and pray that we are close to a day when there will 

be a return to some sort of publicly scheduled 

Masses. Given the current circumstances, when that 

day comes certain limits and precautions will cer-

tainly still be in place. Currently we are limited to 50 

people who must practice “social distancing”. With-

out a doubt, these measures will still be in place.  

We hope to be able to add at least another Mass on 

Sundays in order that as many parishioners may at-

tend as possible. Given the small number of 50, pri-

ority will be given to registered parishioners of Sts. 

Cyril and Methodius. In order to have the maximum 

number of people attend Mass without going over, 

we will be implementing a sign-up system. Addition-

ally, to ensure the cleanliness of the facilities, we will 

be asking for teams of parishioners to volunteer to 

help clean after Masses. 

 

I thank everyone for their prayers and help. Rest 

assured of my prayers especially at the altar. 

 

Faithfully yours in Christ the King, 

 

Canon Andrew Todd 

Pastor 


